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CBA inspectors at General Inspectorate of Road
Transport

Since 31 August 2020, the officers of the Control Procedure
Department of the CBA in Warsaw have been conducting
control in the General Inspectorate of Road Transport.

The inspection concerns, among other things, the procedure conducted for the
conclusion of a framework agreement for comprehensive services providing IT human
resources and executive contracts for that agreement.
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